
e-CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS 
 
 
CHARTERED TAX INSTITUTE OF MALAYSIA (225750-T) 

 

 
 

 
e-CTIM No.55/2010 22 December 2010 
 

 

Dear Members 

 
 

The President, Council and Secretariat take this opportunity to 
extend Season’s Greetings and Best Wishes to all members for a 
Happy New Year. 
 
For queries or feedback on the CTIM  e-circular, please email secretariat@ctim.org.my. 

 
Disclaimer 

Although the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia has taken all reasonable care in the preparation and compilation of the information 
contained in the CTIM e-circular, the Institute / each party providing the material displayed herein expressly disclaim all and any liability 
or responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in the contents of the CTIM e-circular or for anything done or omitted to be 
done by any such person in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of the contents of the CTIM e-circular. 


